To Whom It May Concern:

Hannah Beaman is an extraordinary member of a writing community. She is smart, curious, generous,
and appreciated by her peers for asking excellent questions—the ones that unlock exciting and
inclusive conversations. Please contact me with any questions about her suitability for the program. I
highly recommend her.

Best Regards,
Elisabeth Sharp McKetta
mcketta@g.harvard.edu



